TOWN OF CHATHAM

June 3, 2014

Attendance: Wayne McAllister, Patricia Pitman, William Perry, Bill Briggs

The Board amended the May 6" minutes to read Zoning Board of Adjustment. The May 6™ minutes
were then approved.

The Board signed vouchers.

William Perry turned in the notes gathered during the annual drive around. The notes will be given to

~ Rod Wood and Associates.

The Board looked over the Report of Wood Cut sent in by Matthew Consentino. The Board felt that the
Report was not accurate and will contact Jesse Bushaw from the Department of Revenue and ask for him
to investigate the Report of Cut further.

The Board signed two letters that will be sent to land owners because they failed to file a Report of
Wood Cut by May 15. The land owners #ire Nelson Eastman and Jefferson Allen.

There will be a public meeting held at the Town Hall on Thursday, July 24 at 6:30 pm. The Building
Committee will present two plans. William Perry will post the meeting notices at the Town Office,
Town Hall and at the Dam. The Board voted to approve a $200.00 spending allowance for the
Committee to use to prepare materials for the meeting and place a notice in the newspaper.

William Perry will be looking into having the Conway Daily Sun design the Chatham Website. He will
gather the information and have it for the next meeting.

Bonnie- Anne Arbogast had met with the Board at their last meeting. She had written a letter to them
addressing concerns that she had over damage done to a stone wall on her property. The Board and the
Road Agent looked at the wall in May. The Board asked Bill Briggs to try to repair the wall and remove
the excess dirt that is now around it if possible.

Respectfully Submitted,
Patricia Pitman



